Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacksonville Port Authority
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

TERMINAL DEVELOPMENT FOR SET

JACKSONVILLE PORT AUTHORITY

CONTRACT NO.: AE-1830

PUBLIC NOTICE

JAXPORT is soliciting Requests for Qualifications (RFQs) from Construction Managers interested in providing Terminal Development for SET for JAXPORT.

JAXPORT will request proposers provide Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) services during the design and construction of the Southeast Toyota – Blount Island Automotive Distribution Facility.  The CMAR will provide pre-construction phase services such as constructability reviews, construction phase sequencing, coordination, alternatives evaluations, cost estimating and cost control (value engineering) services, project schedule development, and preparation and submission of a Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) proposal for construction phase services.

Submission of an RFQ package does not guarantee your company will receive a contract from JAXPORT, nor does it imply that your company has any type of procurement/contractual relationship with JAXPORT now or in the future.  Information provided by your company will be treated in a reasonable manner and will be subject to disclosure pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida. Concurrent with this policy, JAXPORT conducts its procurement activities and formal bid processes in a competitive environment that fosters equal opportunity for qualified companies to provide services that meet our requirements.

A Mandatory Pre-Submission Meeting will be held on Friday, January 6, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. (EST), via “Zoom” at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87253618621?pwd=d29xVnZZb1VxWEFPRDZSZE5hUkRjZz09
Meeting ID:  872 5361 8621, Passcode: 057351. Attendance is required for any firm that may be considering submitting their Statement of Qualifications.

ALL STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS WILL BE RECEIVED BY JAXPORT IN PDF FORMAT ONLY THROUGH E-BUILDER

PRIOR TO 2:00 PM (EST), ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023.
The Request for Qualifications document can be obtained from our website: https://www.jaxport.com/procurement/active-solicitations/. If you should have any questions regarding this application package, please submit them by e-mail to Sandra Platt, Sr. Contract Specialist at:  sandra.platt@jaxport.com or through E-Builder.
